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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently welcomed members of 4-H groups from around the Finger
Lakes Region to the New York State Capitol.  The students represented Ontario, Cayuga,
Yates, and Stueben counties and discussed the importance of the agricultural industry to
New York State.

 

“It is my pleasure to welcome these young individuals to the State Capitol,” said Senator
Nozzolio. “Members of 4-H have set an example of positive youth development, leadership



and good citizenship for generations.  I commend these students for their commitment,
advocacy, and attention to matters affecting their communities.”


